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W Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>

RE: Objection to a continuance of final hearing
1 message

Sharon Mader <smader@npca.org> Mon, May 23, 2016 at 2:45 PM
To: Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>, Andrew Kuhlmann <andrew.kuhimann@wyo.gov>, Richard Bloom
<richbloom.jh@gmail.com>

Thank you Jim. If this would allow the hearing to be held in Jackson, | am very supportive of pushing back the
hearing to a later date. | would like to avoid the dates of the Western Governors Association meeting here in

Jackson, as | am attending that event (June 11-13) and also will be out of the area from July 13- July 15t and
July 28 -29th,

Perhaps scheduling on the heels of the WGA would work here in Jackson if your staff and elected are planning
to attend the event. | believe this is an issue of significant interest to the Jackson Hole community and would
be most appropriate to hold the hearing here.

Thank you for your consideration.
Please let me know what you decide.
Sincerely,

Sharon

Sharon Mader

Grand Teton Program Manager
National Parks Conservation Association
P.O. Box 1173

1160 Alpine Way, Suite 2E

Jackson, WY 83001

(307) 733-4680 office

(307) 690-5245 cell


tel:%28307%29%20733-4680
tel:%28307%29%20690-5245

From: Jim Ruby [mailto:jim.ruby@wyo.gov]

Sent: Monday, May 23, 2016 2:06 PM

To: Andrew Kuhlmann <andrew.kuhlmann@wyo.gov>; Sharon Mader <smader@npca.org>; Richard
Bloom <richbloom.jh@gmail.com>

Subject: Objection to a continuance of final hearing

Dear Parties and Counsel:

If you do not have an objection to the final hearing in this matter being continued from June 9, 2016 to a later date
please respond to this email and let me know. If you do object to a continuance also respond and tell me that as
well.

Thank you.

Jim Ruby

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.
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